

NEWSLETTER

16th September 2024



Year 6 Learning Lift-Off

Last week, Year 6 had their learning lift off for their creative curriculum topic 'Fit for Life'. This term they will be focusing on: the human circulatory system and how to keep their bodies (and minds) healthy. They have started this with a bang, designing their own smoothies! First, they tasted some pre-existing products, evaluated them and used this to inform their own smoothie designs. Please take a look at the year 6 class page for photos of this exciting learning experience!

A polite reminder to our School Community

As we move through another busy school term, I wanted to take a moment to address the importance of maintaining a respectful and supportive environment outside our school gates.

We understand that dropping off and picking up your children can be hectic, and tensions may occasionally run high. However, it is crucial that we all remain mindful of our behaviour and language during these busy times. We want to foster a welcoming atmosphere for everyone in our school community, and that starts with how we interact with one another.

I kindly ask for your cooperation in ensuring that our conversations and actions reflect the values we strive to teach our children. This includes being considerate in our language—let's avoid any use of bad language, as it sets a poor example for the young ones observing us.

We appreciate that everyone is juggling various commitments, and a little patience towards one another can go a long way. By being respectful and courteous, we can contribute to a positive school environment that our children can be proud of.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Term dates for 2024-2025

Term 1: Tuesday 3rd September - Friday 25th October
Term 2: Monday 4th November - Friday 20th December
Term 3: Monday 6th January - Friday 14th February
Term 4: Monday 24th February - Friday 4th April
Term 5: Tuesday 22nd April - Friday 23rd May
Term 6: Tuesday 3rd June - Thursday 17th July

Monday 2nd June - Bank Holiday (school closed)

Full details can be found here.

Please be reminded that we can not authorise holidays to be taken during term time and taking them at this time may incur a penalty fine.

Whole Class

Attendance

1st - Endeavour 99.1%

2nd - Harmony 97.6%

3rd - Courtesy 96.8%

Dates for your Diary

18th September - Year 4 swimming

DATE CHANGE 26th September -Parent Coffee Morning More information to follow

24th September -Integrity class trip to the Warren

25th September - Year 4 swimming

26th September -Courtesy class trip to the Warren

27th September -Tolerance class trip to Betteshanger

2nd October - Year 4 swimming

3rd October =
'HARVEST-FEST'
More information to
follow

9th October - Year 4 swimming

16th October - Year 4 swimming















Hot Chocolate Friday

A Big Well done to this week's Hot Chocolate Friday Winners!

Staying safe online

It's essential to remind our children that the legal age to use Snapchat is 13 years old. Encouraging discussions about this can help ensure they are engaging safely and responsibly on the platform.

Starting the Day at Priory Fields!

Please remember School
starts at 8:35 and the gates
will close at 8:45.
If your child is unwell please
call the office and leave a
message to report an absence
on the first day of them being
off.

Fruit for Sale

KS2 Children are able to buy fruit from the school office at breaktimes for 20p. KS1 children are offered free fruit daily.













